
West Clandon Parish Council Uncontested 

 

Following the close of nominations Electoral Services at Guildford Borough Council have confirmed 

that the West Clandon Parish Council elections originally scheduled for May 2015 will be 

uncontested and that Terence Patrick, Stephen Meredith, Jonathan Murphy and Christopher Dean 

have therefore been re-elected. There are therefore sufficient councillors to provide a quorum 

although the new councillor may use its powers of co-option. The first meeting of the new council 

will be on 13th May at 8.00pm in the Village Hall at which a the Chairman and Vice-Chairman will be 

re-elected. 

 

More details on parish elections can be found on www.guildford.gov.uk/parishelection 
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